
From: Steph O'Connor <Steph.O'Connor@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Friday, November 17, 2023 2:17 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Irma L. Morales <Irma.Morales@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: DOH Ethics question re: travel  
 

Hi Steve, 
 
I just returned to Chicago from the conference in DC and am attaching the conference 
details from yesterday. There was food provided for breakfast and lunch, along with the 
hotel and airfare. I believe the organizers are putting together a more formal report on the 
work we did at the conference, and I can share that if needed. 
 
Have a great weekend! 
 
Best, 
Steph 
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